Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region IT1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

June 24, 2020

To: Elementary and Secondary School Principals
DRRM School/ District Coordinators

This is to remind all school heads that thé deadline for submission of
Contingency Plan for the "BIG 1” is on June 30, 2020. All plans must be submitted to
Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, PDO |l at deped.bulacandrrm@yahoo.com.

For information and compliance.

Very truly yours,

NICOLAS T. CAP&IG, PhD, CESO}/
Director ill

OIC, Office of the Regional Director and
Concurrent OIC, Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

DIVISION LETTER
No_ 074 $.2020

Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa, City of Malolos, Bulacan

website: https.//bulacandeped.com  email. bulacan@deped.gov.ph %—' iNet g




